

Learning Opportunities Autumn Newsletter October 2018



We have had a fantastic start to the new school year, with students participating in lots of outdoor activities in the glorious Autumn sunshine.

In class they have been working hard in all subjects, commencing and continuing examination courses and developing skills across the curriculum.

Additional activities have included a sports themed day, CPR during Restart a Heart Day and a MacMillan Coffee Morning. Students have started work experience placements and begun attending college in preparation for life after school.

A group of year 11 students visited the Catching Lives Community Shelter in Canterbury and delivered goods donated by staff and students. Thank you for all your donations, we will be collecting again before Christmas.

We continually talk to students about internet safety, however, the online world can be a place that is confusing and risky. Please make sure you are aware of what students are accessing

and sharing in order that everyone is kept safe. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at the school.

Further information can also be found on the following sites;

www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents

www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre

www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers

Some students have expressed an interest in working at home. We have purchased 2 online learning resources which students can access. For literacy, students can work on www.nessy.com/uk/. For numeracy, they can continue their learning using Mathletics,

https://community.mathletics.com/ signin/#/student. Students have been provided with login details for both these sites, however, if you require them, please contact us at school.

Have a great half term, we look forward to seeing all students again on Monday 29th October.



Canterbury Community Shelter







Term dates

Dates for next year can be found on our website www.learningopps.org

Students return to school on Monday 29th October

Other Events

COME FOR COFFEE AND

Macmillan Coffee Morning



We raised £165 at the Coffee Morning. Thanks to everyone who attended or donated cakes.

Christmas Craft Fair

Friday 23rd November 3pm—5pm

Parent Open Afternoons

An opportunity to enjoy coffee and cake, speak to staff, look at work and review EHCP outcomes

KS 4—Wednesday 12th December

KS3—Thursday 13th December

INSET DAYS

Friday 30th November and Monday 3rd December